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Principal: Mrs Cathy Crick Pearson Street 

URANQUINTY   NSW   2652 
 

Phone: 6922 9619 
                                   Fax:  6922 9883 

 
  Email: uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 3 Week - 1 
16th July 2013  

Welcome Back – I trust all families had a pleasant and relaxing holiday. Hopefully we 
are all returning to school energised and ready to continue developing productive 
learning habits. 
 
Staff Development Day –Yesterday the teaching staff from the Wagga Small Schools 
Network met at Tarcutta for a very full day of Professional Learning centring around 
the Australian Curriculum English syllabus and the How2learn habits. The day was 
very productive and allows staff from each school to discuss planning and teaching 
aspects with other teachers from the same stage. 
 
Staff Leave – Mr Stuart will be on leave this week and will be replaced by Miss Fuller. 
 
Thank You – to Theresa and the P&C for catering so effectively for the Touch Footy 
day last term. The children enjoyed the burgers and were served so quickly which 
made for a very pleasant day. Thanks also to Mrs Lewington and our staff who 
umpired the games. The other schools commented on how professional and helpful 
the umpires were in teaching and explaining the game. 
 
Professional Learning –Next week I will be away on Thursday and Friday to continue 
with my How2learn training. I will be replaced by Miss Fuller. 
 
 
Regards,  

Cathy   
Mrs Crick 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Merit Awards 
                     
                    Congratulations to the following students who received Merit Certificates at           
                    our last assembly: 
              Kinder/1         Year 2/3    Year 4/5/6 

Chelsea Foley  Harry Sleeman   Steil Foley   
Ryan Kemp     Rowan Cuthbert-Fischer  Ben Lewington  
Brendan Worth  Tara Foley    Scarlett Menzies-Bartlett 
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Calendar  Term 3 
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 1 15/07/13 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

16/07/13 
Students 
commence 
Term 3 
 
 

17/07/13 
 
 

18/07/13 
 
 

19/0713 
 

Week 2 22/07/13 
 

23/07/13 
Student Banking 
Day 
 

24/07/13 
  

25/07/13 
 

26/07/13 
 

Week 3 29/07/13 

Book Club 
Orders Due 

30/07/13 
Student Banking 
Day 
 

31/07/13 
UNSW 
Competition 
English 

01/08/13 
 

02/08/13 
Jeans 4 Genes 
Day 
 

Book Club 
               Please find attached Book Club    

                 Order forms. If you would like to 
place an order please return correct money 
and order forms back to UPS by Monday 
29th July, 2013. 

STUDENT BANKING 
Just a reminder - Student Banking Day has 
been changed commencing next week. 
Banking days will be held every Tuesday. 
Please hand your banking into the office on 
arrival. 

Congratulations to Abbey-Lee 
Noden and Lily Burkinshaw who were 

the Term 2 Origin Energy Reading 
Challenge Winners. 

Mr Ryan - Representative from 
Origin Energy presented the 
students with their awards. 

WELL DONE!!! 

          P & C Cadbury Chocolate Fundraiser 

                 Just  a reminder for families 
to return their chocolate money to 
Kylie Lewington by this Friday 19th 
July.  
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